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PROCUREMENT NOTICE

Expression of Interest (EOI) 
UNDPSOM/EOI/2013-002
The United Nations Development Programme in Somalia (UNDP Somalia) Office invites interested and national and international institutions to submit their interest to be pre-qualified in the above referenced Expression of Interest: UNDPSOM/EOI/2013-002- Prequalification of Somali Somali/Local Institutions under PREP/UNDP for Puntland.
The Expression of Interest (EOI) Document and any future clarification documents can be obtained from the following links: 
http://www.so.undp.org/index.php/Procurement-Bids.html
OR
https://www.ungm.org/Notices/Item.aspx?Id=24110
Bidders are requested to frequently check the above sites for any addenda that may be posted.
The proposal for the above advertisement must be received in a sealed envelope no later 8th April 2013 clearly indicating the advertisement responded to as per the instructions on the documents and addressed to:
	UNDP Somalia, Nairobi Liaison Office, 

Springette, Spring   Valley, Behind Spring Valley Police Station,

Lower Kabete Road, P.O. Box 28832, 00200 Nairobi, Kenya

Tel.: 254 20 4255000/ 4255100, 
	UNDP SOMALIA Sub-Office Garowe, Puntland,

Street Address: UNDP Garowe Sub-Office, Tarmac Road- East of Garowe Main Bridge 

Telephone: + 252 90 793 829.


The submission duly stamped and signed can be done electronically in PDF format to bids.so@undp.org duly labelled as indicated in the EOI document.
Please note that this advertisement is not to be construed in any way as an offer to contract with your firm. Furthermore, UNDP reserves the right to reject part or all of the proposals.
